
GATEWAY GOSSIP
NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope everyone is well and enjoying the
beautiful weather we have had of late. We no

sooner leave one bank holiday to find ourselves
ready for the next one again. We have one

more week before we break up and hopefully
the sunshine remains for the week off.

Yesterday saw the Parent Forum event in the
hall on the subject of Reading and poetry!

Grateful thanks to our visiting author Nathan
Parker and for the fabulous turn out from our
parents. Grateful thanks, I hope you found it

useful and informative. Look out for the
photographs to follow!

Well done to Year 6 who all have their SATs
behind them now and it is a lovely feeling for
the children and the staff. The celebration of
pizzas took place today and was well received

too! 

Thank you all for the attendance levels in
school. We have seen some improvements and
some consistent percentages over 95% each
week recently. Well done Mrs Holland in our
office for learning on chasing attendance and
for treating it with such priority; it really is

very important that children are in school and
on time ready to learn. Thank you for all the
efforts by everyone concerned, especially all

parents for getting children to school each day
and on time.

Thank you for reading and I wish everyone a
wonderful week off when it arrives. Year 1

children, keep practising your phonics whilst we
are off so you are all ready for the Phonic

Screening Check. It will all be worth it! 
I wish you all a wonderful half term break and

see you on 2nd June at 8.45am.

With my very best wishes,
Mrs Robinson 

Reminders

16TH MAY

 Please remember to
return your Sun Saftey

letters to school as soon
as possible. 

Dates To Remember

Gateway Life

C.A.R.E
C - Courtesy

A - Attentiveness 
R -  Responsibility And Respect 

E -  Empathy

Wednesday 21st May 
Year 1 parents Phonics Screening meeting - more

details to follow.
Year 6 Trip - more details to follow

Thursday 22nd May
Year 3 Assembly at 2.30pm

Friday 23rd May 
School Closes for 1 week

Monday 2nd June 
School opens for Summer 2 

Tuesday 3rd June 
Year 1 Trip



N - Hassan
RB -  Sofia
1B -  Maddi

2B - Haneen
2G - All

3B - Sophie
3G -  Liliana

4B - Marcus
4G - Oliwia

5B - Molly-Rae
5G - Tamara

6B -  Fantasia
6G -  Scarlet

LET’S CELEBRATE

Well done to all our winners

CARE Award 

4B -  Hafeez-Ur
4G - Libby-Mae

5B - Hope
5G - Ashton

6B -  Lee
6G - Esther

N - Aurora
RB - Ana
1B - Niko

2B - Lincoln
2G - Lucas

3B - Marianna
3G -  Elsa

Reading AwardCore Award

Attentive listening and manners
being used in the classroom and

around school 

For showinng scholarly habits by being
attentive. For also being extremely resilient

when things get tough this week. 

For  consistently  helping a
member of our class when

they have felt sad.

For always being there to
help the Nursery children  

For showing kindness and
consideration to his friends.  

Jake

Lachlan
Jay

Tore

Amelia

Anabel

Oliver

Adam

Sienna

Tammy

Kuba

Kayla

Sofiat
Evaniya
Candice



Nursery Reception

I can not believe how much Year 1 squeeze
in every week! We have been learning to
ask questions and then put them into our

independent writing. In maths, we have been
doubling and investigating whether groups
are equal or not. We continue investigating
plants and have enjoyed giving our thoughts
about different styles of art work. Please
continue to read at home and as always
thank you for your continued support.    

Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 

Nursery have had a busy couple of
weeks. We have enjoyed learning

all about Dinosaurs and fossils. The
children had so much fun making

their own fossils out of salt dough
and have been enjoyed the

sunshine. 

The children have really enjoyed our
topic of Dinosaurs. We have learnt all
about the different types and parts

of Dinosaurs. 
We’ve celebrated VE Day by making
our recycled poppies. Please continue
to bring your reading books in every

day. 

Another busy few weeks in Year 2! We really
enjoyed our trip to Blackpool Showtown and we
are ready to write some diary entries about our

experiences. In maths, we have dominated division
with sharing and grouping equal amounts. In our
R.E, we discussed the topic of prayer in many
diverse ways. A big shout out to our strong

spellers- the number is getting larger every week
which is super to see, this means people are trying

their best at home to continue their learning. 
Well done! 

Year 3 have been working extremely hard
this week. In particular they have tried hard
when learning about emergencies and the

different emergency services there are. They
can all recall what they would need to do in

an emergency. They need your help too
please to make sure they know their address
and phone numbers incase of an emergency!

Year 4 have had a scorching few weeks. We
relished the opportunity to visit Blackpool

Football Club for Fit2Go Festival and proudly
won the Fit2Go quiz against many other local
schools. The children have enjoyed dealing

with money in our Maths lessons and learning
all about the digestive system in Science. In
our writing lessons we have completed our

suspense writing and are now exploring
newspaper articles. 

This week, Year 6 have
represented Gateway proudly in
this year’s SATs. We’re incredibly

proud of their efforts and look
forward to all their future

endeavours.

Year 5 have really been getting stuck
into the Science and History topics this
half term. We are learning about 'Living
Things and their Habitats' and 'Crime and
Punishment'. We have had some amazing,
practical lessons and the children have
worked really hard, together to solve
problems and discuss the topics. Well

done Year 5!



GATEWAY GALLERY

School Website  
Have a lovely weekend!

Follow us on Facebook and X 
FB - Blackpool Gateway Academy

X -  @GatewayFCAT

Learning through the lens


